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It is time to have a 5-year financial presentation and to discuss where 
we are headed into the future.  Mary Taylor’s presentation will be completed 
by Monday and will be posted then.   You will receive an email to the link 
when it is on the website.  Mary will explain each slide, then we can discuss 
at the end.  Feel free to ask questions throughout.   

 


